To Parents and Caregivers,

This Friday the 24th of February is the launch day for PRIDE, our school values. 

We would love to see you there.

The day begins at 11.30 with house activities, followed by a shared BBQ sausage sizzle. 

Activities continue until 2.10 which is followed by a formal assembly.

We would love to see you at any stage of the day.

Thank you
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